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Date: 2021-09-25
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City: Midland
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Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree
Regarding: Senate

Message:

The current proposal for SD-31 and SD-28 creates
huge geographical regions. The current proposal for
SD-31 stretches from the Texas/ Oklahoma border all
the way to Junction on I-10 (and not even in a direct
route). This is a huge area with differing interests,
industries, and transportation needs. SD-31 should
include Midland, Odessa, San Angelo, and Abilene
while SD-28 should include Lubbock and Amarillo.
These communities are already intertwined in that
their high school districts are together; people
commonly travel from amongst these communities.
This geographical grouping would connect the
counties in each district allowing the people's elected
representative to be more in tune with the collective
needs of the people of the district.





